
Nickalus Holmes 

"CORRESPONDENCE'^^® 
17/1/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 05355-2025] 

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Tuesday, July 1, 2025 4:39 PM 
To: 'Cindy Miller' 
Subject: RE: Interested persons list for Docket No. 2025001 -El 

Good afternoon Ms. Miller 

Per your request you have been added to docket 20250011-EI as an interested person. You will now be issued by email 
any further notices of meetings or hearings, and certain orders pertaining to the docket. However, this does not include 
all correspondence regarding the docket. 

Sincerely, 
Nick Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 
From: Cindy Miller <milcindy@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 1, 2025 3:14 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Interested persons list for Docket No. 2025001-EI 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Please add me to the Interested Persons list for Docket No. 2025-001 1-EI, Petition for Rate Increase by Florida 
Power & Light Company. 

Cindy Miller 
Cindy Miller LLC 
milcindy@gmail.com 

Thank you! 
Cindy Miller 

Cindy Miller 
850-556-1629 (cell) 
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